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Philosophy professors Bryson Brown and Michael Stingl will lead a  
discussion on the recent report (12 December 2018) of The Expert Panel on 
Medical Assistance in Dying.  The Panel examined three contentious areas 
of the current legislation involving situations where MAID is not allowed:  
advance directives, mature minors and where suffering arises from mental 
disorders.  The discussion will also consider the Latimer case, which  
involved an individual incapable of consenting to MAID but whose medical 
condition was arguably of a kind that would have justified withdrawal of 
lifesaving treatment, had that been a possibility.  


